
 

 

27th April 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

Please find attached a copy of the S48 Inspection of Religious Education that 

took place on the 15th and 16th of March 2017. The report is very, very positive 

and highlights much of the excellent and outstanding work that the school is 

involved in. 

The report affirmed that St. Gabriel’s is a welcoming school and that our 

mission statement is evident everywhere and in every member of the               

St. Gabriel’s family.  All our Staff at St. Gabriel’s are fully committed to the 

development of every child’s faith, through their words, actions and hard work. 

Many thanks to our children; their heartfelt spirituality was felt by the 

inspectors. Our thanks also go out to our parents who continually support and 

are actively involved with our school. We also thank our Staff and our Governors 

for their continued commitment to St. Gabriel’s.  

With thanks for your continuing support. 

 

J Hayes       L Smith 

 

Headteacher      Chair of Governors 

                                                                                                      

 


